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Sedona Car Club 

President’s Letter 

 
As you know, our president, Larry Currie, suffered a heart attack on April 4th.  

After a time in VVMC and a rehab facility in Prescott Valley, Larry is now at 
home. We’re all pleased that he has made so much improvement. He had a 

tough go for a while. Before long he will have his hands back on the club’s 
wheel. 

 
The Al Moss Memorial Garage Sale Rally scheduled for April 6th was cancelled because of our 

president’s medical condition. Steve plans to reschedule this fun event for later in the year. 
 

The SCC Bashas’ International Car Display came off on schedule. Yes, international! We had a 
modified ’53 (?) Chevy from British Columbia. A VW Thing, from the state of Washington, also 

put in an appearance. I understand that this vehicle is towed behind a motor home. The own-
er was camping nearby and decided to drop by. I didn’t make a count, but the total number 

of cars must have been close to 30. Kudos to Steve for coordinating this event. Maybe next 

year Bashas’ will give us more space. 
 

As publicity guy, I do the write ups for the club news section of the Red Rock News. If the 
club had an activity and then went to lunch, I would mention where we dined. The RRN al-

ways edits out the business name. How many people know that where the cars were dis-
played is called the Village Center? My guess is not many. We all refer to it as the Bashas’ 

Shopping Center. In the press release I wrote, the Village (Bashas’) Center. They deleted the 
name Bashas’. No free advertising in the RRN. 

 
Our outing for May is the Mother’s Day brunch on Sunday, May 12th. This event has been 

held at various restaurants, but we have concluded that Junipine in the canyon has the best 
combination of ambiance and food. One year we had a disastrous meal at a now defunct café 

at the golf club in Lake Montezuma. I think I was responsible for arranging that fiasco. Please 
drive one of your neat cars to the event so we can decorate their parking lot. 

  

Farther into the future is the annual picnic on June 11th, which replaces our second Tuesday 
membership meeting at the library. Mark your calendar and enjoy a cookout beside cool bub-

bling Oak Creek. 
 

           
          Ed Pittman for Larry Currie 

 

 



 

Reminders: 

NEXT MEETING 

 
May 14  at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Guest Speaker 
 

Bob Zimmerman, 
SCC member, will present a 

slide show on some of his 

motorcycle adventures. 
 

OTHER EVENTS OF INTEREST 

 
5/3-5  Rt. 66 Fun Run 

5/11  MTSR 16th Annual Car Show, Prescott 

5/11  One Piece At A Time—2nd Annual Cruise-In 

    for the USA Veterans, Prescott  

5/18  All Chevy Show, Larry Green Chevrolet, 

    Cottonwood 

5/18  Spring Boutique and Car Show, Prescott Valley 

5/18  Fifties Car Show & Dance, Sedona Elks Lodge 

 

6/1   Steve Schmidt Relay for Life Car Show,  

   Cottonwood  

Be sure to check 

the SCC website for 
future events and 

photos from past 
events. 

Annual Picnic 

June 11 



 

CLUB CLIPS 

TO: 

Cheryl Ossenfort 15 

Linda McEvoy  20 

Victoria Clark  21 

Phil Wadsack  25 

Amy Duncan  26 

Katharina Roth  26 

Bob Duncan  27 

Congratulations  

On Your Anniversary! 

5/5  Joe & Mary Tully 
5/23 Bob & Jane Tusso 
5/26 Gary & Patty Lamb 
5/27 David & Rachel  
   Lombardi 

 
 

 
May 12  Mother’s Day Brunch, 
  Junipine Cafe 
 
May 14 Club Meeting, 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
  

Club Calendar   Club Calendar   Club Calendar      

Thank you,  
Victoria, for  

arranging our  
April speaker,  
Carole Dvorak. 

 



 

Club Meetings 
 

The General Meetings of the Sedona Car Club are held 

at 7:00 p.m. on the second Tuesday of each month at 
the Sedona Library except in June when our meeting 

is the Annual Picnic and in December when it is the 

Annual Christmas Party.  We do not meet in July.  
Please attend and bring a car-loving friend. 

 
 

Board Meetings 
 
The Board meets on the first Tuesday of each month 

at 8:30 a.m. at the Cousins’ clubroom.  All members 
are invited to attend. 

 
 

Tire Tracks  

 
Tire Tracks is published eleven times a year by the Se-
dona Car Club and contains information on events and 

activities of interest to members. It is compiled and 
edited by Jane Tusso and posted on the website by 

Steve Blank before the monthly meeting. All submis-
sions are due by the 22nd of each month. Email them 

to:  chathamjet@yahoo.com.       
 
 
 



 

 
  Spotlight on the ladies of    

   the SCC… 
 

Sharrie Wadsack      

Volunteerism is a big part of Shar-

rie’s life. Besides serving as past 

secretary and librarian for the car 

club, Sharrie has been a volunteer 

at the Sedona Community Food 

Bank for the past seven years, be-
coming secretary and board member 

three years ago. Sharrie is the “go-

to” person on Wednesdays while 

greeting clients at the food bank. 

 

Sharrie, like most of us, did not 

grow up in Sedona but was born and 

raised in Honolulu, Hawaii, until age 

21. She then left for the mainland 

and attended school in Des Moines, 

Iowa, enrolled in a computer pro-

gramming track.   
 

With school behind her, Sharrie and 

a friend traveled by Greyhound Bus 

all over the United States. From Io-

wa to the Smokey Mountains to 

Washington DC, Niagara Falls to Chi-

cago to Cheyenne, Wyoming, to Cal-

ifornia then by train to Canada.  She 

eventually settled in Denver, Colora-

do, where she met Phil and they 

have been married for 31 years.   

 
So how did she decide Sedona was 

to be her next home?  She and Phil 

toured Arizona and attended the 

opening day of Bank One Ballpark 

(now Chase Field) in Phoenix in 

1998. A trip to Sedona was a must 

and they were hooked.   

 
Sharrie and Phil are parents to a 

son, Bo, and are grandparents to 

Dakota and Jordan, who all live in 

Denver.   

 

Sharrie attends  Yavapai Community 

College through its OLLI program 

and is currently enrolled in a private 

painting class in the VOC.  She may 

be retired but she is a busy lady! 

 

 
Pictured below are Sharrie and Phil 

in front of their 1948 Chevy Pick Up  

at the recent Bashas’ display. 



 

Sedona Car Club Classifieds 
(a new feature of the SCC Newsletter) 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR SALE – 1948 Willy’s Military Jeep  $8,000    

Don Schaefer (602) 359-1599 

  

FOR SALE – 1975 Triumph Trident T160 motorcycle, less  than 

1,000 miles. Excellent condition. $12,000     

Don Schaefer  (602) 359-1599 

 

FOR SALE—Four (4) USA made 6-bolt 15 x 7 Chrome Rally wheels 

with center caps for 1947-1953 Chevy Truck, $550     

Mike J  928-274-4013 

Note:  $50 finder fee paid upon sale/call me with contact name-

phone 

 

FOR SALE - 2007 Continental Cargo enclosed car trailer, 26 foot, 

heavy duty 10,000 GVW, e-track, wheel tie-downs, load leveler 

hitch, excellent condition, $6500 OBO.... Steve B  928-284-2112 

 

FOR SALE—1982 Lincoln Continental Mark VI with less than 

87,500 original miles. Purchased new by my father. Runs great 

with its original 5.0 L engine. Never been involved in a collision.  

New exhaust pipe, muffler and tailpipe.  Too many cars; not 

enough garages; needs a good home; a steal at $1,500.  Contact 

Sam at scc@RedRocksAZ.com for more info. 

 



 

 

Related Car Websites 

Click here to see a story about a transparent 
“ghost” car. 

Club Happenings 

Steve Blank, Mike Johnson, and David Lombardi 
showed their Route 66 era cars at Sound Bites Grill 

during Roger Naylor's Arizona Kicks on Route 
66  book signing April 16.  

As the song by Bobby Troup goes: 

If you ever plan to motor west  

Travel my way, the highway that's the best.  
Get your kicks on Route 66!  

http://www.foxnews.com/leisure/2011/08/01/transparent-ghost-car-sells-for-308000/


 

Old Car Trivia..if you love old cars 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                  
 
 
 
 
 

Answers on last page.  

1. What was Ford’s answer to the Chevy Corvette and 
 other legal street racers? 

 
2. What type of car had the distinction of being GMs 

 100 millionth car built in the U.S.? 
 

3. Where was the first drive-in movie theater opened 
 and when?    

 

4. What autos were the first to use a standardized pro-
 duction key-start system? 

 

5. What did the Olds designation 4-4-2 stand for? 
 
6. What U.S. production car has the quickest 0-60 mph 

 time? 

 
7. What’s the only car to appear simultaneously on the 

 covers of Time and Newsweek? 

 
8. What was the first car to use power-operated seats? 
 

9. In what model year did the Cadillac introduce the 
 first electric sunroof? 

 
10. What car was reportedly designed on the back of a 

 Northwest Airlines airsickness bag and released on 
 April Fool’s  Day, 1970? 
 



 

2013 EXECUTIVE BOARD 

 

President        Larry Currie   928-204-9540 

1st Vice President   Ed Pittman   928-204-1326 

2nd Vice President/   Jane Tusso     928-282-0894 

  Newsletter 

Treasurer/Membership Sam Pietrofitta  928-282-2801     

Secretary    Greg Zucco   928-204-5854     

Historian/Tours/Events   Steve Blank   928-284-2112 

Highway Cleanup       Luke Lukich   928-301-3795 

Programs        Victoria Clark   928-284-3120 

Ex-Officio Member      David Lombardi  928-203-9007 

      

VISIT US AT: WWW.SEDONACARCLUB.COM  

Trivia Answers: 

1. Carroll Shelby’s Mustang GT350 
2. March 16, 1966 saw an Olds Torna-

do roll out of Lansing, Michigan, 
with that honor. 

3. Camden, NJ in 1933 
4. The 1949 Chryslers 

5. 4 barrel carburetor, 4 speed trans-
mission, and dual exhaust 

6. The 1962 Chevrolet Impala SS 409 
in 4.0 seconds. 

7. The Mustang 
8. They were first used on the 1947 

Packard line. 
9. 1969 

10.1970 Gremlin (AMC) 

 

Sedona Car Club 
PO Box 748 

Sedona, AZ  86339 

Editor’s Note: Here’s a photo 

of me and my younger 

brother, Joe, with screw-

driver in hand, at our  

father’s Esso station in 

Boonton, NJ. Note the old 

maps, tires, and rubber hose 

that rang the bell!  


